Good morning Lynn, 
I am a past community club leader, Fairview, and County Council member.  I am a member of the San Benito Co Search and Rescue and have been involved in the rescue, and now distribution of drinking water, to our county residents affected by the flooding. 
Spring Grove school has, as I understand, volunteered as a drop off and distribution point for donations.  SAR and the Sheriff's Office can not handle running a donation event, but these are great public relations.  
Would our 4-H ers be interested in organizing to receive and distribute donations of clothing, blankets, towels, non-perishable food and waters, and pet food, for our residents?
OES and I await your response.  Please call for additional information.  Thanks so much!
Stacie McGrady
831 455-5098
staciejrt@gmail.com
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